
 

 

 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1724/2023-24                  08.11.2023 

 

Circular 

Dear Parent, 

Subject: Can Collection Drive 

 

To create an awareness on Waste Management in connection with the Year of 

Sustainability, the students of KG-1 to Grade 12 are encouraged to bring plastic 

bottles (3L to 5L) and small aluminum cans. 

 

The objective of this collection is to inculcate a caring and considerate attitude 

towards the environment.  

 

To ensure that your ward is a part of this collection drive, it will be highly 

appreciated if he/she brings at least two plastic bottles or aluminum cans. Please 

note that the dates for collection will be from 14th to 30th November 2023. 

 

We look forward to your whole-hearted cooperation.  

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal  

 

 

 


